
Good evening, 
 
I wanted to let you know that I live in the Copper field neighborhood and I feel that my interests are 
more closely aligned with those in other northern Austin neighborhoods that those in the Central Austin area. 
 
Please keep this in mind as you divide up the city into the new districts. 
 
Thanks, 
Cindy Layne 
 


